Dear Parents,

This year the first grade will be going on a field trip to Como Park Zoo on Wednesday, May 27. We will be touring the animals and the conservatory with a special emphasis on the rain forest animals and plants.

We are asking each child to bring in a \$2.00 donation for the zoo. Please send it in with the permission slip.

Lunch and a morning snack will be provided through the school cafeteria. We would like everyone to take a school lunch.

We will be leaving by 8:30 a.m. and returning by 2:20 p.m.

Please sign and return the permission slip below by May 20. If a permission slip is not returned, your child will not be allowed to go on the field trip.

Sincerely,

First Grade Teachers	
has my	permission to go on the
Como Park Zoo trip on Wednesday,	, May 27.
	parent signature